City of Vesta
County of Redwood, State of Minnesota

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE
Tuesday, September 28, 2021 at 7 PM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Vesta City Council Will Discuss
1. Past Due Assessments
2. Preliminary Tax Levy

This public hearing is OPEN to the public and will be held in the Vesta Community Center located at 160 E Front St.
Dated this 22th of September 2021.	
							SIGNED BY:
							_______________________________
							Jacob Kolander, City Clerk
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